## Green School Update

## Belinda Miller

Fri 10/12/2018 8:10 AM

To: HESStaff < hesstaff@hcpss.org >;

## HES is Green

Thank you to everyone on the staff for always helping HES to be GREEN. Many of you sent pictures and lessons to us after the last staff meeting where we explained our goal to become a sustainable school. Your science instruction has been packed with Green School/ environmental lessons and recycling in the classrooms is at an all time high. Below is a list of many of the activities occurring throughout the building. Please feel free to contact Sally or Belinda with any initiatives or activities happening in your team or classroom. We would love to document all of the excitement on the HES Green School Website.

## What's Happening:

- Crayola Colorcycle: (Dried up marker collection-tubs in every classroom)
- o Classroom Recycling (Let us know if you need a recycling bin for your classroom. We may be able to order more.)
- Recycling Specialists (Every classroom should have a 4<sup>th</sup> grade specialist)
  - Plastic Shopping Bag Collection Tub in Lobby (grocery and convenience store thin bags)
  - Brownie Bite Wrapper Collection in Cafeteria
  - Continue copying on both sides of paper
  - HES Garden: Let us know if you would like to use space in the garden.
  - HES Butterfly Garden: We are looking for any donations from your gardens at home if you need to

	thin any plants that attract butterflies.										
0					This	could	be	a	spot	for	your
	initia	ative	<u>e</u> !								

Thanks Again for being a part of the Green School Initiative! ■ Sally and Belinda

Belinda Miller G/T Resource Teacher Hammond Elementary School 8110 Aladdin Drive Laurel, MD 20723 410-880-5890

Mrs. Miller's Website http://belindamillerwebsite.weebly.com/

HES Green school Portfolio http://hesisgreen.weebly.com/